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August 25, 2017  
 
 
 
Dear Highview Families:  
 
It gives me great pleasure to welcome George Gould to the role as your temporary Principal, 
effective Monday August 28th, 2017. A permanent principal will be named later this fall.    
 
Due to a change in principal placements that impact various schools within the Hamilton-
Wentworth District School Board, Kim Collier has taken a new role as Administrator at another 
school. 
 
On behalf of the school community, I wish to thank Mrs. Collier for her leadership at Highview 
School.  
 
Mr. Gould is excited to start the year and meet the students, staff and families at Highview 
School.  He comes to the school with a wealth of administrative experience.  We are currently 
in the process of naming a permanent principal for Highview for later this fall.   
 
We hope that you enjoy the remaining days of the summer holidays. If there are any questions, 
please contact me through Lesley Carriere, Executive Assistant at 905.527.5092 ext. x 2304. 
 
Sincerely,  

Paul Denomme 
Paul Denomme 
Superintendent of Student Achievement  

 


